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OIA IRO-642

Kia ora-

Official information request regarding traffic management costs from WCC’s $365k (Our ref: OIA
IRO-642)

Thank you for your official information request dated 18 March 2024.
e [N that case, can | find out, under the LGOIMA, how much of the 5365k was spent on traffic
management?

We are unable to determine the traffic management costs for the February claim period as the costs
are combined within the claim. In accordance with Section 17(e) of the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987 we are unable to grant this request as the information does not
exist.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

Head of Customer Experience
Customer Operations Group
Wellington Water Ltd
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